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 He is a created being 
 Col. 1:16

 “For by Him all things were created that are in 
heaven and that are on earth, visible and 
invisible, whether thrones or dominions or 
principalities or powers. All things were created 
through Him and for Him.”



 Since God is separate and apart from evil, we 
know that he was not created evil, but how 
did he become evil?



 He, like the angels and mankind, had a choice 
to decide evil or good.
 2 Pet. 2:4

 “For if God did not spare the angels who sinned, 
but cast them down to hell and delivered them 
into chains of darkness, to be reserved for 
judgment;”





 His names help us to understand his nature:
 Satan (Used 36 times in the N.T.) Means: “one who 

lies in wait,” adversity.”

 Devil (Used 37 times in the N.T.) Means “slander” 
or “accuser.” 



 The tempter (Matt. 4:3; 1 Thess. 3:5)

 Prince of the power of the air (Eph. 2:2)

 The god of this age (2 Cor. 4:3-4)

 The ruler of this world (Jno. 12:31, 14:30, 
16:11)





 Transforms himself
 2 Cor. 11:13-15
 “13 For such are false apostles, deceitful workers, 

transforming themselves into apostles of Christ.
 14 And no wonder! For Satan himself transforms 

himself into an angel of light.
 15 Therefore it is no great thing if his ministers 

also transform themselves into ministers of 
righteousness, whose end will be according to 
their works.”



 These “angels of light” teach liberty, but are 
in bondage.
 2 Peter 2:18-19 (NKJV) 

 18 For when they speak great swelling words of 
emptiness, they allure through the lusts of the 
flesh, through lewdness, the ones who have 
actually escaped from those who live in error. 



19 While they promise them liberty, they 
themselves are slaves of corruption; for by 

whom a person is overcome, by him also he is 
brought into bondage.



 He afflicts even godly people (Job 1&2)
 Job lost everything

 Wealth

 Children

 Health 

 Respect 



 He lies
 John 8:44 (NKJV) 

44 “You are of your father the devil, and the 
desires of your father you want to do. He was a 
murderer from the beginning, and does not stand 
in the truth, because there is no truth in him. 
When he speaks a lie, he speaks from his own 
resources, for he is a liar and the father of it.”



 Lies today
 Everyone is ok!   -- Jn. 8:24; Matt. 7:21-23

 No standard of morality  -- Gal. 5:19-21

 There is no hell!  -- Matt. 25:46



More next week


